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Sima (Project Coordinator) and Mark (Project Manager) visited the Occupational 
Health (OH) teams at North Tees and Hartlepool NHS Foundation Trusts and 
South Tees Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust. It was great to meet all OH team 
members and develop relationships with staff to take the project forward.

On 12.10.21 the Growing Occupational Health Steering Group met with 
representatives from each trust at the Durham Centre to discuss the new service 
model, digital solutions and metrics. It was agreed the group will meet monthly to 
steer the progress of the project in the coming months. 

We would like you to vote for the logo that is your favourite. The winner will be part 
of the Growing OH and Wellbeing branding in the coming months. 

Each logo contains a heart in the middle, with rainbow colours which is 
synonymous with celebrating the NHS workforce during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
The heart represents us caring for the health and wellbeing of our staff. The leaf 
represents our ambition to ‘grow’ occupational health and wellbeing services in the 
coming years.

Vote for your favourite here before the end of the month

In the next phase of the project we will set-up task and finish groups to co-design 
the services provided by the new Occupational Health and Wellbeing Service. These 
groups, covering the below service areas, will meet monthly with a representative 
from each trust to discuss best practice and help design pathways of care. If you 
want to be involved in these groups, please let your Occupational Health Lead 
know.

We’re hosting a virtual project update and Q&A session on 
Monday 22nd November, 12-1pm, and we’d love to see you all there. 

Join us on the day via this Teams link.
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